
 

 
 

 

September 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Minsthorpe Football Academy Tour to London 17th and 18th November 2024 

  

I am writing to inform you of a planned visit to London on the 17th and 18th November 2024. 

This trip will involve watching the England v Ireland at Wembley. A tour around a 

professional stadium and the Academy playing in a football match against a school in 

London. Accompanying myself on the visit is Mr Truelove and Mr Stringfellow. 

 

The trip will be free for members of the Post 16 Football Academy.  

 

We do however have limited spaces available and it will be on a first come first served basis. 

 

Also, students will require monies to purchase tea on the Sunday and lunch and tea on the 

Monday (3 meals in total). 

 

If you would like your son to go on this visit, please could you give consent via the 

School Gateway App. 

 

Arrangements for the Visit 

Students will depart college at 9am on Sunday 17th November 2024 by minibus and are 

due to return to college at 10pm on Monday 18th November 2024.  You should make 

arrangements for the collection of your son from college or give them permission to walk 

home at this time, please inform college of your arrangement. 

 

Itinerary  

Sunday 17th November 

• Depart college at 9am  

• Arrive at accommodation at 12.30pm 

• Hudnall Park, Hudnall Common, Little Gaddesden, Berkhamsted, Herts HP4 1QN 

• Lunch provided at accommodation 1pm. This is a cooked meal. 

• Depart for Wembley Stadium at 1.30pm 

• Fan Zone Wembley Stadium 3.30pm to 4.15pm 

• England v Ireland 5pm kick off 

• Return to Hudnall Park for 9pm 

• Purchase own meal for tea (Take away) 

•  

Monday 18th November 

• Breakfast provided 

• Depart for Tottenham Tour 

• Tottenham Tour at 11.15am 

• Purchase own lunch 

• Football match v Edmonton County School (3.30pm kick off) 

• Depart for Minsthorpe at 5.30pm 

• Arrive at Minsthorpe at approx. 9.30pm to 10pm 



 

 
 

 

I am looking forward to leading such an exciting visit. Should you have any questions please 

do not hesitate to contact me at the College.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

M Mann    

                               

Mr Mann                         Mr M Gilmore          Mrs R Merritt              

CTL PE Department                 Principal            Principal 

 

 


